
The IV Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 12 (IV-04) To accept the proposal submitted by the USTTI, CITEL’s Regional 
Training Center, to hold a Videoconference Seminar on Voice over IP, 
and it is suggested that this videoconference be held during the V meeting 
of PCC.I.  The Chair of the Working Group on Advanced Network 
Technologies and Services shall coordinate the date and contents of the 
videoconference with USTTI.  A note of thanks to USTTI will be sent 
by CITEL’s Secretariat for this interesting proposal. 
 

 
 
 
 


